
 

 

 

 

 

15th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

National Sports Week 

Please be advised that National Sports Week will commence on Monday, 20th June 2022 with the 

theme being; Belonging - a place in sport for every child! 

To celebrate National Sports Week, students will be taking part in various sporting activities within 

school and should attend school in their PE kits, dates as below; 

Monday, 20th June Yr 7  PE kit required to be worn in school  

Tuesday, 21st June Yr 8 PE kit required to be worn in school  

Wednesday, 22nd  Yr 9 PE kit required to be worn in school  

Thursday, 23rd  Yr 10 PE kit required to be worn in school  

In your child’s form time they will be shown a National Sports Week PowerPoint. On the same day 

during Period 5 they will take part in a sports quiz, the winners of which will participate in an extra 

sporting activity Period 5 on Friday, 24th June. 

On the day  your child celebrates National Sports Week they will be participating in the following 

sporting activities; Football, basketball, rounders and handball. 

Should the weather be warm, it may be a good idea for students to bring an extra drink into school. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please do contact me. 

May I thank you for your support with the above, I am sure students will enjoy National Sports Week. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr D Mawn 

Head of PE 


